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E association of university and college employees 

Oct. 17, 1984 

Ann Hutchison 
Catalogue Records 
LPC 

Dear Ann, 

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent, together with 
Wodek's speech, to the following organizations: 

Union of Service Office and Retail Workers 
AUCE Locals 2 and 6 
NOP 
OTEU 
IUOE 
BCGEU 
Bldg. Trades 
BC Fed 
HEU 
CUPE 
Vancouver and New West. Labour Councils 
CO-OP Radio 
CUPW . . ·-

:'-. Campus Community Alliance · _ --· 

If you want to add to this list, I will give you copies 
of my covering letter, and you can make further copies 
of the speech in this office. I have also passed the 
speech on to the Communications Committee for reprint 
in our newsletter. 

, Yours truly; 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
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